Present: Anne Beamer, Chair; Wanda Pinion, Vice-Chair; Julia Delacroix, Secretary, Zachary Hill, General Registrar; Randy Shinault, Deputy Registrar.

Mrs. Beamer called the meeting to order. Mr. Hill informed the board that there were 9 provisional ballots cast in the March 5, 2024 election.

Ms. Delacroix called for a closed session for the purposes of discussing provisional ballots. The meeting moved into closed session. Ms. Pinion joined the meeting.

Closed Session: The board and Mr. Hill certify that eight of the nine provisional ballots were accepted. One, completed by a voter who is not a Grayson County resident and did not include the last four digits of their social security number on the envelope as required, was marked "Do Not Count."

The board came out of closed session. No further business, Mrs. Beamer adjourned the meeting. The board will next meet on March 21.

Respectfully Submitted,

Julia Delacroix, Secretary

Anne Beamer, Chair

Wanda Pinion, Vice Chair